From: Rachael Baxter |

Sent: 05 June 2020 13:09
To: Planning
Subject: Planned tree felling in our gardens

Hi there,

We received two letters this morning regarding plans to cut down three trees, in our garden
and a neighbouring garden.

The tree in our garden is a huge, beautiful oak tree.
It would be awtul if this were cut down.

T am sure you are aware that trees are a huge part of our fight against global warming and
cutting them down releases more CO2 into the atmosphere.

I'have contacted the Camden green party to inform them of my concerns and asked for their
support in opposing these plans.

Please do not cut down these trees.

We need trees in London more than anywhere, for the mental and emotional well being of the
community, for cleaner air and as mentioned before to help fight climate change.

T also wonder if you have issued plans to cut many other trees down, across Camden?

I have attached the letters with the relevant information.

Reference numbers are: 2020/2301/T
And: 2020/2307/T

Kind Regards,

Rachael



